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Weekly News – Friday 21st June 2019  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

The children have produced some excellent Moving Toys over the last 
couple of weeks, which they will be bringing home soon. They had to 
be very resilient! Ask them to explain how a cam mechanism works! 

We took a Y5 and Y6 relay team away this week. They worked really 
well together as a team and performed well, coming in the top 10 out 
of 40 schools. 

All 4 classes had an Arts workshop with Bounce Theatre to celebrate 
the 70th birthday of the NHS. The children learned a huge amount 
about the NHS through drama and art. They really enjoyed the warm 
up games they played and they were generally respectful and well 
behaved. 

Library books must be returned to class teachers next week. There is a 
collection box in each classroom for the children to drop off their 
books. Do not return them direct to the library. Please help your 
children look for any library books they may have at home. 

IMPORTANT! 

IF YOUR CHILD SUFFERS FROM TRAVEL SICKNESS, PLEASE ENSURE THEY 
HAVE HAD THEIR MEDICATION BEFORE SCHOOL ON THE DAY THEY GO 
TO WAKEHURST. PLEASE ALSO ENSURE THEY HAVE ANOTHER TABLET FOR 
COMING HOME. THEY MUST GIVE THIS TO THEIR TEACHER. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

A Summer Term 2 homework grid can now be accessed via the 
Year 5 page on the school website. Please have a look and have 
a go! 

Spelling 

This week we are learning –sion, -ssion words (we will be testing –
cial, -tial words). Please keep revising this year’s words and the 
Year 3/4 word list too. 

 

Date Reminders 

Wakehurst Place 
24th June Cedar & Ash 

26th June Lime & Sycamore 

Kidzania 
4th July 

MicroSociety 
11th July 

 

Announcements 
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